
 

 
2 August 2018 
 
 
RE:  Additional Staff Resources for the Expedited Policy Development Process 
 
 
Heather Forrest, GNSO Chair 
Donna Austin, GNSO Council Vice Chair 
Rafik Dammak, GNSO Council Vice Chair 
 
Dear Heather, Donna, and Rafik:  
 
Thank you for the opportunity for ICANN Organization to participate in the EPDP as liaisons. As 
requested, ICANN Organization is making additional staff resources beyond the policy 
development support team available to coordinate timely input from ICANN organization into 
the working group’s deliberations. Trang Nguyen from ICANN Organization’s Global Domains 
Division and Dan Halloran from ICANN's legal team will serve the ICANN org liaison roles to 
coordinate responses to requests for GDD or legal input as needed to support the working 
group’s deliberations. Such requests will ordinarily be responded to in writing, following 
consultation with internal and external experts as appropriate. We look forward to working 
with the EPDP Working Group toward an expeditious and consensus outcome. 
 
Best wishes, 
   

 
Göran Marby 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN) 
 
 


